
August 4, 2014 
ICD-10 Update 
 
 
According to information from WPS Medicare and also the American Academy of 
Professional Coders (AAPC) on Friday August 1, 2014 - October 1, 2015 has been set as 
the new compliance date for health care providers, health plans and health care 
clearinghouses to transition to ICD-10.   CMS states that “This deadline allows 
providers, insurance companies, and others in the health care industry time to ramp up 
their operations to ensure their systems and business processes are ready to go on 
October 1, 2015.” 
 
AAPC will follow up with additional information on the steps organizations should now 
take to prepare for the ICD-10 implementation.     
 
As information is released, Regional Pathology Services will keep everyone updated with 
timelines and additional information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


